
WEBINAR
Fostering Prevention through Sports 5 December 2022

1pm-2pm EST

Leading up to the event that will mark, on 9 December, the 74th anniversary of the 1948 Convention on the Prevention and Punishment of the Crime of Genocide and the
International Day of Commemoration and Dignity of the Victims of the Crime of Genocide and of the Prevention of this Crime.

This year, the International Day of Commemoration and Dignity of the Victims of the Crime of Genocide and the Prevention of this Crime will commemorate the role of sports in promoting peace and
inclusion and highlighting ways to champion the prevention of atrocity crimes through community engagement and outreach. In order to build the ground for the upcoming discussions on 9 December, this
webinar will explore how sports can contribute to inclusive and peaceful communities, promote a culture of respect for diversity, and strengthen the resilience of individuals and communities against
atrocities. It will also discuss the role of sports in raising awareness on early warnings and risk factors of war crimes, crimes against humanity and genocide, and in identifying and combating hate speech.

SPEAKERS:

Ms. Alice Wairimu Nderitu,
Under-Secretary General,

Special Adviser on the Prevention of Genocide

Ms. Laura Ellsworth,
Co-Chair, Eradicate Hate

Global Summit

Ms. Michele Rosenthal,
Co-Chair, Sport Working Group,
Eradicate Hate Global Summit

Mr. Billy Bean, 
Senior Vice President of Diversity, Equity

and Inclusion, Major League Baseball 

Ms. Zineb Curran, 
Senior Vice President and Chief

Communications Officer, Boston Red Sox

Join: http://bit.ly/3EMofLy For additional information, please contact: flavia.kroetz@un.org

Mr. David Friedman, 
Executive Vice President, Legal and

Government Affairs; Chief Compliance
Officer, Boston Red Sox

Mr. Rishi Jain,
Senior Manager, Equality,
Diversity and Inclusion,
Liverpool Football Club

Ms. Christie Joseph, 
Senior Vice President of People and

Business Administration, Pegula
Sports and Entertainment

Mr. Pete Stuart, 
Senior Director, Social

Responsibility, NASCAR

Mr. Oren Segal, 
Vice President,

Center on Extremism,
Anti-Defamation League 

mailto:flavia.kroetz@un.org

